
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 9/10/2012 5:56:08 PM 
To: Julie Halligan (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Schedule next meeting to discuss encroachment? 

Julie 

I certainly know how incredibly busy you are. This is a tough time. But I didn't want 
September to go by without getting another meeting set up with you and Sunil to discuss the 
progress of our ongoing encroachment mitigation activities. We have a plan with milestones 
and metrics that we'd like you to see. 

Let me know what is possible at your convenience. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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